
 
 
 

Year 1 Newsletter – Autumn 1 
Welcome to our Year 1 half-termly newsletter. 

Reminders   
Welcome to our half termly newsletter! We hope you all had a lovely summer break, and the children are ready to 
work hard in Year 1. To find out what we will be learning this half term, please look at the Year 1 curriculum 
overview. 
Please ensure that ALL uniform is named.  

PE Days: These will be on Monday for indoor PE and Thursdays for outdoor PE.  

Children should come to school in their full PE kit and wearing suitable footwear. As the weather is still a bit 
temperamental, please remember your school hoodie as we will be outside. Earrings are not to be worn on PE days 
and should be left at home for safety.   

Inhalers: If your child uses an inhaler, please send a spare one in with completed consent forms. 

Water bottles: Please make sure your child brings a named water bottle each day.   

Reading books: Please ensure all reading books come into school EVERY day. Many thanks. 

Homework: In the near future your child will bring home homework to work on. Your support in this 
would be greatly appreciated. 

Sunscreen and Hats: Please ensure children are well protected during hot and sunny days with hats 
and sunscreen.  

Email: We can be contacted via email at: yearoneatsotsrcp@gmail.com or through the school office.   

Change of details: Please remember to let school know if you change phone number, emergency 
contacts and photo consent so that we can keep our records updated. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Special Dates: 
Wednesday 11th September – Pedestrian Training. 

Friday 13th September – outdoor mass with Fr Andrew.  

Sunday 15th September – Our Lady of Sorrows. Monday 14th. 

Friday 25th October – Break up. 

Term dates:  

Tuesday 3rd September to Friday 25th October. 

If you would like further information on what your child will be learning this half-term, please look at the 

Year 1 curriculum overview 


